
22. WASTEWATER STRATEGIC MANAGEMENT PLAN 
 
 The Committee considered a report on the rationale for, and the progress made in the preparation of 

the Christchurch Wastewater Strategic Management Plan.  The report provided details of the 
background to the plan and the requirements for this in terms of the Local Government Amendment 
Act and the Resource Management Act and detailed the purpose of the plan and progress to date. 

 
 The Committee decided: 
 
 1. That a course of action proposed in the report be approved. 
 
 2. That a Wastewater Strategic Management Plan Subcommittee be appointed after the October 

2001 elections. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


